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 Dear Mom and Dad,  

Hooray! It’s time to go back to the nursery and join my friends! I’m so 
excited to begin a new year full of fun and learning. I can’t wait to tell 
you all about the great time I am having with my friends and teachers.  

Our first theme was “Back to School”. While singing, playing, listening 
to storytelling, and doing many interesting activities we learned about 
our classroom. We also talked about the importance of making friends, 
sharing class materials, and following rules so that learning and playing 
would be fun.  
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As a 2 year old, I was exposed to the letter A, such as: An Apple 

 

As a 3 year old, in addition to the letter A, I was exposed also to the 
letter “B”, such as: A Banana 
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We also learned names of animals as well as objects related 
to Fall such as: An acorn, A squirrel, A snail and Autumn 
leaves… 

 

               

A Squirrel                                                               A Snail 

                             

   Autumn leaves                                                      An Acorn 
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Science:  

We learned the concept inside/outside, and we played different 
activities related to this concept such as hopping inside then outside a 
hoop.  

  

As a 2 year old I discovered the color red,  

 

As a 3 year old, in addition to the color red, I was exposed also to the 
yellow and orange colors  
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Math:   

We started learning numbers. As a 2 year old, I can recognize the 
number 1 and as a 3 year old, I can also recognize the number 2 and 
match the numbers to the corresponding objects.   

           

As a 1 year old, I learned to recognize the circle and as a 3 
years old I learned to recognize in addition to the circle, the 
square. 

               

Arabic 
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Daily Arabic sessions were so much fun. Each day we learned 
new words and songs and listened to interesting stories. 

Art:  

Our art teacher introduced different art and craft related to the 
theme which were lots of fun.    

  

  
  

Events: 

The best part was our events. As a 2 and 3 year old we went on a field 
trip to the public garden where we observed the change in the colors 
of the leaves and enjoyed picking and eating apples. The 1 year old did 
activities related to apple picking in their classes. 

Halloween was so much fun. We learned about pumpkins and enjoyed 
carving real pumpkins and cooking cookies related to the theme. 
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Mom and dad, I hope that you have enjoyed reading my letter. May you 
review with me all the vocabulary words, concepts, colors, shapes, 
numbers and letters I discovered during September and October?  

Now I’m eagerly waiting for my teacher to introduce the new theme 
“Head to Toe”.  It will be nice if I can bring to class a story related to 
the theme Hygiene and body parts to share with my friends.    

And guess what? I am so excited because my teacher told me that 
Spanish sessions will be introduced in November for all ages.                                                                         

                                   


